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Thank you to all of the faculty who have participated in cross-district discussions about 
AP/IB/CLEP exam and course equivalency.  Many disciplines have reached consensus, so 
entering students will be able to receive credit for exams, where that makes sense.  As a 
reminder, this is an effort that the CSU system now requires of community colleges.  The 
district curriculum committee is still waiting to hear from the Business division and 
Environmental Sciences. 
 
 


